Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 9:11 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Andy's Mesa 77 (#2095478) and Andy's Mesa 78 (#2095488) Noise BMP issue
Scan No 2033080 CDOW CORRESPONDENCE — NOISE CONTROL BMP WITHDRAWAL 2A#2095488

From: Holst, Jon

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 9:04 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave; Magee, Brian

Cc: Spezze, Tom; Gurzick, Tony; Kerr, Thom

Subject: RE: Andy's Mesa 77 and Andy's Mesa 78 Noise BMP issue

Dave,

Per our discussion yesterday, we understand that EnCana is no longer going to submit the voluntary noise limitation as a
BMP. We (CDOW) are not going to push that issue as a COA for these EnCana wells at this time. As | mentioned on our
call, we are working on a white paper to support noise limitations in areas with grouse. We will revisit this issue when
the white paper is completed.

Thanks,

JH

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 2:19 PM

To: Magee, Brian; Holst, Jon

Subject: FW: Andy's Mesa 77 and Andy's Mesa 78 Noise BMP issue

Brian and Jon,
Here’s an email | received from Todd of EnCana. Please review and give me a call on my cell 970-309-2514. Thanks.

Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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CONSERVATION COMMISSION
b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Zunich, Todd A. [mailto:Todd.Zunich@encana.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 11:49 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Cc: Costanza, Ricky; Croteau, Jevin

Subject:

Dave, we recently took dosimeter samples from AM #68, AM# 59 and AM #58, and at a 30 ft. radius we read 89-90 dba in
our opinion we do not believe we can attain 49 dba even with insulated barriers. Using a decibel comparison chart we
found that just normal human conversation ranges from 60-70 db. So it would be virtually impossible, without total removal
of these compressor units to attain 49 db.

Sincerely, Todd Zunich

This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and or proprietary information and is provided for the use of the
intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you
receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this communication and any copies immediately. Thank you.
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